Janice Vance
Kennebunk
LD 1299

Dear Sen Carney, Rep Kuhn, and members of the committee, I am Janice Vance and I
live in Kennebunk. I urge you to vote “ought to pass” on LD 1299. I live in a town
considered one of the safest in Maine, but we have had several instances of unlocked
cars being entered right in people’s driveways, and items like money, guns, laptops,
guns and other valuable items stolen. Unfortunately, some people are careless or
forgetful, and in the middle of the night, it’s very easy for kids or criminals to walk
through a neighborhood and easily steal things. Like LD 1120, this bill seeks to incent
gun owners to take safety more seriously.



